
 
December, 2017 

 

Dear friend of Greenaction, 

 

Twenty years ago, urban, rural and Indigenous communities and grassroots groups came together to 

form a new organization to be led by frontline communities impacted by pollution, racism and injustice. 

It’s mission would be to mobilize community power to win victories that change industry and 

government policies and practices to protect health and promote environmental, social and economic 

justice….and Greenaction for Health and Environmental Justice was born. 

 

Our first campaign was to join the Colorado River Native Nations Alliance in peacefully occupying 

federal land at Ward Valley in the Mojave Desert to stop a proposed nuclear waste dump that would 

have desecrated sacred sites and threatened the Colorado River. 113 days later, the occupation ended in 

victory.  

 

Since our first day, we have stayed on the frontlines helping communities win David versus Goliath 

battles against polluters and government agencies that protect them. From the San Francisco Bay Area to 

the San Joaquin Valley, the Salinas and Imperial Valleys, Los Angeles. Arizona, Utah, Nevada, New 

Mexico, Wisconsin, Louisiana, Florida, Indiana, many Native Nations – and  in Mexico, Philippines, 

Japan and Malaysia – Greenaction has helped communities win against all odds. 

 

Your support will ensure that Greenaction can stay on the frontlines, and can keep winning victories 

and bringing about real change for healthy communities, a healthy planet, and justice for all.  

 

As we begin our third decade, we ask for your continued support for our campaigns for healthy 

communities and environmental justice. Please read our Winter 2017 newsletter to learn more about 

some of the the campaigns and policy initiatives your donation will support.  

 

Donations large and small truly help, and make a difference. Also, please consider becoming a monthly 

or quarterly sustainer if you are able.  

 

Save the date for our 3
rd

 Decade Kickoff Celebration and New Office Warming Party:   

         Saturday, January 27, 2018! 5 pm to 8 pm 

 

        Our new address: 315 Sutter Street, 2
nd

 floor, San Francisco, CA 94108 
 

For health and environmental justice, 

 

 
Bradley Angel 

Executive Director 


